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Date:  July 4, 2025 

To: Mayor and Council 

Name and title: KRIS DALIO, DIRECTOR OF FINANCE AND IT SERVICES 

Subject:  2025 Q2 SUCCESSFUL GRANT APPLICATIONS REPORT 

Attachment(s):  
 

None 

Recommendation(s): 

That Council RECEIVES FOR INFORMATION the report dated July 4, 2025 from the Director of Finance 

and IT Services titled “2025 Q2 Successful Grant Applications Report.” 
 

 
Purpose: 
To provide Council with information summarizing successful grants during the period of April 1st to June 

30th, 2025. 

Policy/Regulatory Analysis: 
This is an ongoing quarterly report that is prepared as per Section 4.2 of Bylaw No. 9471: 

“Once each quarter, the City's financial officer must submit a staff report to Council with a list of all 

successful grant applications, including both grant applications submitted under the delegated authority 

granted in this Bylaw, and grant applications submitted with a Council resolution for approval.” 

Successful grant applications during the quarter identified in this report are as follows: 

Funder Description Amount 

Department of Foreign 
Affairs, Trade and 
Development 

CanExport Community Investments (CECI) Sub-Program – to 
support attraction, retention and expansion of foreign direct 
investment 

$25,500 

Federal Government – 
Ministry of Canadian 
Heritage 

Celebrate Canada – Canada Day in Lheidli T'enneh Memorial 
Park 

$35,000 

Northern Development 
Initiative Trust 

Lheidli T'enneh Memorial Park - Playground Equipment 
Installation 

$30,000 

Northern Development 
Initiative Trust 

2025 Economic Development Capacity Building – Economic 
Development Officer Position 

$50,000 



Ministry of Citizens’ 
Services 

Mobile CAD Modernization $100,000 

 

Summary and conclusion: 
This report has been prepared for Council’s information.  

Respectfully submitted: 
Kris Dalio, Director of Finance and IT Services 

Approved: 
Walter Babicz, City Manager 

 
Meeting date: 2025/07/14 


